
 

 

Our Ref:  BM 
 
Tuesday 23rd January 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
MMR Vaccinations 
 
Vaccination UK have been instructed by NHSE to administer the MMR vaccination to all school aged 
children who are outstanding one or both doses. The MMR would have been given at the age of 1 
year and the second dose at 3 years and 4 months. There has been an outbreak of Measles in the 
West Midlands which have been on the rise within the last few weeks.  
 
If your child is outstanding one or both doses of the MMR, please contact their office on  
0121 592 1110 to make an appointment. This will be at an alternative venue and NOT at the school. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Oldbury Academy  


